
Friday 28th June 2024 

Dear All, 

This week 

Today was Lilliput’s Class (Reception) assembly. It was magical. The children performed so 

beautifully and everybody enjoyed it. The whole assembly really put a smile on everybody’s 

face. Well done Lilliput Class.  

Please do not forget to complete the parent survey that was sent out this week.  

https://forms.gle/UF4AeDYjthL9jSp56 

We really value your opinions. Closing date for this survey is next Friday 5th July.  

Years 2, 4 and 6 trip to the seaside on 5th July 

Next Tuesday 2nd July your child will be bringing home a letter regarding the arrangements 

for the trip. Let us all keep our fingers crossed for sunshine.  

Summer Fair Friday 12th July 

The Friends of Perrymount have asked me to remind you to log on to the following link 

https://volunteersignup.org/WFW9Y 

Please volunteer to help at the fair. We cannot go ahead without your support. So, take a 

look and give what time you can. 

Attendance 

This week’s figures are… 

Class Attendance How many 
lates? 

Reception 91.76% 6 

Year 1 98.85% 7 

Year 2 94.04% 2 

Year 3 94.98% 3 

Year 4 97.92% 6 

Year 5 98.15% 6 

Year 6 86.36% 6 

 

Congratulations to Years 1, for winning the attendance cup.   

Best wishes. 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 
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